From: DEAN C TREICHEL <trike43@msn.com>

Sent: Sunday, September 18, 2022 2:33 PM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: Plan 1 Permanent COLA

CAUTION:External email.

| retired in July 2000 after working 34+ years at Washington State Department of Transportation. At age 66 | received my
first Plan 1 COLA. Then the legislature took away the Plan 1 COLA while still retaining the COLA for Plan 2 and Plan 3
retirees. Since that time there has been sporatic COLAS which have been very welcome for Plan 1 retirees. It's now time
to restore a permanent COLA for Plan 1 retirees! | have seen my purchasing power diminishing yearly. My medical
expenses increase annually and everything goes up everywhere. | would really appreciate PCPP recommending a
permanent COLA for Plan 1 retirees.

Thank you for your consideration of the Plan 1 COLA.
Dean Treichel, Retired Public Employees Council, Chapter 13 - Spokane
Sent from Mail for Windows

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



